
Date: 2025-07-25
First Name: Heather
Last Name: Wilhoite
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Fort Worth
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Voters in Texas did not ask for
redistricting to be taken up in this
moment. The maps could use
improvement, sure. But Texans are
not pawns in this national game. We
must guard against the worst outcome
since we have not been provided with
proposed "improvements" to existing
maps. Federal overreach has set this
agenda in motion when it has been
ignored for YEARS. Feds are stealing
resources, attention, and priorities
from the people of Texas and our
governor endorses it. Our elected
legislature must not! Separate those
powers! Be our voice! We must not
allow political parties to
manipulate the voices of Texas
voters with a shoddy "rush-job"
approach. All Texans and its elected
officials must guard against
tyrannical and short-sighted
endeavors. If this is worth
addressing, it needs a measured,
considered approach by Texas elected
officials working for Texans.




